
 
September 2, 2022 
 
M/s. BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai  -  400 001. 

Scrip Code: 539354 
Dear Sir, 
 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 
We inform you that the production in the FIBC Division of the Company has been partially 
stopped today i.e. September 2, 2022 due to low order book position and the Company 
has decided to stop the production of FIBC Division on September 3, 2022 due to power 
shut down of TANGEDCO. Accordingly, there will be a minor impact on the production 
schedule of the Company in the near future until the position improves. However, the 
normal production will be resumed on September 5, 2022. 
 
This is for your information. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Polyspin Exports Limited, 
 
 
 
A. Emarajan 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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